Dear TK-2 teachers,

DO NOT PANIC!  We are all in this together. 
The purpose of the Proof Positive folder is to help us carefully monitor each child’s progress in the final months before CATS testing.  To reach our goal, we will need to monitor our progress and make adjustments as needed.
Requirements:

· 1 Open response used in math or reading. 

· Sample of a “4” response agreed upon by team.

· Graded student responses with feedback.
· A brief statement about your plans to address responses that did not score a 4. 
· Anything else you want to tell me. ( 

And

· Your updated PAST and Phonics continuum.

If you need help, please see me or one of our curriculum leaders.

Loraye
The first collection date will be Friday, February 1, 2008.
